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Our headquarters is located in The Anna Mary Williamson Library & Museum  

   Become a fan of Historic Langhorne on Facebook 

HLA Completes Lift Project  
 

After what seemed like an endless process, HLAõs headquarters building is now handicapped-accessible 
following the installation of an exterior lift at the back entrance.  The entire project included rebuilding the 

landing and steps and stabilizing the driveway with paving stones.   
 



Monday, Sept. 26th, 2011, 7:30 pm 
General Meeting:  Speaker ïChris Blaydon 
with slide presentation on Historic New Castle 
Delaware. 
  
Monday, October 24th, 7:30 pm 
General Meeting: Presentation on a local his-
tory topic from the HLA archives.  See Website 
for further details. 

 
Other Local Events: 

 
Penny Party - Wednesday, Sept 14th, 6:00 pm -  
Sponsored by Four Lanes End Garden Club-
Basket raffle event at the Richardson House, 
corner of Maple and Bellevue - raffle begins at 
7:00 pm. - 20 tickets for $5 - supports scholar-
ship program and Richardson House grounds 
maintenance. 
 
Farmerôs Market - At the American Legion, 115 
W. Richardson Ave. - sponsored by the Lang-
horne Borough Business Association.  Contin-
ues every Tuesday through October. 
 
Harvest Day - Saturday, October 29th - spon-
sored by Langhorne Borough Business Asso-
ciation. 
 
Holiday House Tour - Thursday, November 
17th - sponsored by Four Lanes End Garden 
Club. 

 

Coming Attractions at  
Historic Langhorne Association  

HISTORIC LANGHORNE  
GHOST TOURS 

 

HLA will be operating its popular GHOST TOURS 

of LANGHORNE on Friday and Saturday nights in 

October.   

The exact dates, tour times and prices will be 

announced on our Ghost Sign in front of the HLA 

headquarters building at 160 W. Maple Ave. and 

on our website.  Tickets will be available at the 

building during our regular hours and weekdays 

at Will Travel, 118 S. Bellevue Ave. 

       THANK YOU FOR THE  

       REDNERS TAPES 

 
                                
For three years HLA has been collecting and redeeming grocery 

register receipts from Rednerôs Market on Route 1 in Langhorne 
for which we have received more than $1,200.00.  This money 

goes to help maintain our building and collections. We want to 
thank all those who have donated their tapes, including those indi-
viduals who mail or drop them off anonymously.  If you would like 

to take part in this program, ask for a Save-A-Tape card the next 
time you are in Redners.  You do not need to give your name or 
any other personal information. 

 
PLEASE NOTE:  HLA receives 1% from the portion now desig-

nated as ñTodayôs Contributionò on the Rednerôs tape.  We have 
received a number of tapes with the ñTodayôs Contributionò cut 
off because this information is now appearing lower on the tape as 

part of the Gas Card information.  Unfortunately, we are unable to 
use these tapes as the ñContributionò amount must be on the tapes 
that we submit.  We encourage you to continue to send in your 

Rednerôs tapes and ask only that you be sure that the ñTodayôs 

Contributionò amount appears on each tape that you submit.  

Teddy Bears to Convene at HLA  

 
HLA will once again participate in the Four 

Lanes End Garden Clubõs annual Holiday 
House Tour.  Please join us on November 
17th for a Teddy Bear Convention , our 

theme for this year's Holiday House Tour at 
our Historic Langhorne building. If you have 

a collection of Teddy Bears or just a favorite 
one to exhibit, please contact Jean Noble  at 

215 -757 -3662 or jcsmann@verizon.net . 

mailto:jcsmann@verizon.net


Basement Window Project  

Restoration work is under way on our basement windows at Historic Langhorne Association. On 

initial survey, 12 panes of glass were cracked or missing and needed to be replaced. Every window 

pane in the basement also needed to be reglazed. Our thanks to Judy Sloan for donating some of the 

necessary  glass pieces.  
 

We began by removing the broken panes, cleaning out the ledge of old glazing and then installing new 

glass with glazing points. A new bead of glazing was installed on the replacement glass and now we 

are reglazing the remaining windows. Each window is being sanded, primed and painted on the 

inside at this time. Once this is complete, the exterior will be sanded and painted as well.  
 

One window unit will need to be replaced due to excessive rot. This will be replaced with a period -

correct wood window. A few others will need some minor wood repair on the exterior prior to painting.  

 

This is just one of the many projects needed to maintain our historic building.  Particular thanks go 
to Jim Maier for all his efforts on this project.  

Two New Volunteers  

HLA is fortunate to have two new volunteers:  
 
Paul Dascher, a Langhorne resident and student at Shippensburg University,  has 
been helping since May.  He is working to complete 70 hours of community service 
for school. He first lent his muscle helping to set -up for the Strawberry Festival. 
Recently he has been working in the archives photocopying fading old newspaper 
articles, completing an inventory of our holdings and assisting with the membership 
mailing.  

 
Al Ezzo will be providing assistance in the maintenance of the Library gardens and 
shrubbery.  This volunteer has a Master Gardener designation and we look forward 
to his expert advice.   

Busy Times at the Old Library  
During the past three months, the library has welcomed some 120 visitors, including 
members of a Rotary Group Study Exchange program from Brazil hosted by the Rotary 
Club  of Langhorne.  Dozens of people also stopped in during  the Memorial Day and 

Langhorne Car Show open houses.  
 
Our volunteer staff have also fielded phone and e -mail  questions on many topics 
including the Veil Maternity Hospital that once occupied the old Bellevue Hotel and the 

Flying Dutchman Air Service.  In addition we are working  to supply historic photographs 
to a new restaurant opening in the Oxford Valley area.  
 
Historic Langhorne Association also played host to a Summer Lecture Series sponsored by 

the Langhorne Arts Council on a wide variety of arts -related topics.  All of the programs 
were very entertaining and informative and we look forward to the opportunity to host 
these again next summer.  

 



Summer Events Report  
 

Strawberry Festival : Good weather along with good entertainment, great vendors and 
of course strawberry shortcake made for a very enjoyable day at this annual 
fundraising event.  HLA thanks Dave  and Sally Marrington  for providing and setting 
up their tent, Sandi Kaiser  for the chocolate -covered strawberries, and Lynda Johnson 
and Sandi Kaiser  for the great raffle basket.  We also thank the BuxMont Squires of 
Song  and Mark and Leticia Arrington  and their son and daughter for providing  

entertainment during the festival.  And of course, we thank our members who 
volunteered their time to clean and cut strawberries, set up tables and chairs, serve the 
food and do all the other necessary things to make an event like this go smoothly year 
after year.  
Theatre trip to Long Beach Island : 41 people attended HLAõs annual trip to the 
Surflight Theater on August 9th in Beach Haven, Long Beach Island, NJ to see JoAnn 
Worley and Cindy Williams in òThe Odd Coupleó.  Jean Noble , who coordinated the 
trip, reports that everyone had an enjoyable time and is looking forward to next yearõs 
trip.  

NEWS YOU MAY HAVE MISSED 

�7�K�H���'�H�O�D�Z�D�U�H���9�D�O�O�H�\���$�G�Y�D�Q�F�H����Thursday, July 5, 1934.  

ñTo Re-Open the Manor School. Langhorne Manor, situated between the boroughs of South Langhorne and 

Langhorne, and surrounded by Middletown Township, has been served notice that it must open its  old one-

story school house on Hulmeville Avenue for the teaching of pupils from the first to fourth grades. The school 

has been closed for some years while pupils from the  Manor attend grade and high school in Langhorne, the 

borough  paying $75.00 a year for each child attending. This month Langhorne  notified the Langhorne 

Manor School board that is must find a place  for children from the first to fourth grades as the high school 

needed more room for its students.ò 

NASH SALES ABROAD: ñForty-three nations throughout the world bought more Nash  and LaFayette cars 

during the first 5 months of 1934 than were shipped to those same countries in all of 1933. Belgium, with an 

increase of 450 per cent, heads the list. . . . while Holland, Sweden and Australia registered increases of over 

200 per cent.ò 

CENSUS FIGURES: 

    1900   1890 

Bucks County   71,815  70,615 

Langhorne   1,023  727 

Newtown   1,463  1,213 
Middletown Township  2,214  2,209 


